
Neshaminy education Foundation
2001 Old Lincoln Hwy, Langhorne, PA, 19047

www.neshaminy.org/nef

Dear Business Community Leader,

  The non-profit 501(c)(3) Neshaminy Education Foundation (NEF) is proud to serve the Neshaminy School District by 
providing instructional grants and student scholarships.  Established in 1993, the NEF has awarded hundreds of thousands 
of dollars for innovative projects through an annual teacher grant program (see the reverse side of this letter for more 
information).  The Foundation also awards college schoarships to graduating seniors at Neshaminy High School each year. 

  This year we altered our grant program due to the pandemic. Covid-19 has been a major logistical and financial 
challenge for our schools.  Instead of awarding individual grants, the NEF responded with an $18,000 check to provide 
435 headset microphones for instructional use.  These microphones greatly improved the audio quality between teachers 
and students joining classes online remotely. As the pandemic progresses, more instructional and safety needs will be 
recognized. Several projects that need funding have already been identified.

   As the calendar year draws to a close, we would like to invite you and your business to join us in a partnership to keep 
our schools safe and our children learning. A year-end donation to the Neshaminy Education Foundation will help us to 
ensure that every student has access to a safe learning environment, and help provide instructional materials that will 
keep our students engaged and learning no matter what challenges the next months and years may bring.

  As a Neshaminy Education Foundation partner, your generosity will be recognized on our NEF website, social media 
and publications shared with our community.  A “Thank You” acknowlegement of all donations will be sent to our donors.

  Will you join our team? If so, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it to the Neshaminy Education 
Foundation, 2001 Old Lincoln Highway, Langhorne PA 19047. If you are Neshaminy Alumni, let us know so that we can 
share your pride!

  Thank you for your consideration, and for supporting education at Neshaminy.

       - Susan Weber, Neshaminy Education Foundation Board President

Count me in! I would like to make a contribution of:

      ________$50.     ________$100.  _________$200. _________$500. ________ (Other)

Business Name: _______________________________________________________________________

Street Address: ________________________________________________________________________

City, State, Zip Code: ___________________________________________ Phone: __________________

Contact Name: ________________________ Email: __________________________________________

Are you a Neshaminy alumni?  Y N If yes, what year did you graduate? ___________________

Checks should be made out to Neshaminy Education Foundation. The Neshaminy Education Foundation is a non-profit organization 
pursuant to Section 501(c)(3) of the United States Internal Revenue Code. Your donation to  the NEF may qualify for an income tax 
deduction in accordance with Federal and / or State income tax laws. Please consult with your tax advisor to determine whether your 

donation is tax deductible in whole or in part. Nothing in this communication is intended to constitute legal or tax advice.



The Neshaminy Education Foundation (NEF), established in 1993 as part of Neshaminy School District’s Strategic Plan, is an 
independent, non-profit, community-based organization. The Foundation represents the Neshaminy community’s pride, commitment, 
and enthusiasm for its schools. The all-volunteer Board of the NEF holds a variety of fundraising activities throughout the year to 
support innovative classroom grants in District schools and college scholarships for graduating seniors at Neshaminy High School. 
Financial support for the Foundation is also provided through Neshaminy District employee payroll deductions and generous gifts and 

donations from individuals, groups and businesses in the Neshaminy community.

Want to learn more? Visit us at

www.neshaminy.org/nef

We Help Build Futures!

October, 2020: NEF donates $18,000 for the purchase 
of 435 microphone headsets for Neshaminy teachers

Hundreds of District students and their families enjoy 
the annual NEF Harlem Wizards fundraiser
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